
Year Six 
Summer 1 2019 

Science 
We will be studying the unit of animals,  
including humans. For this topic, our focus  
will be on the circulatory system. Children will 
learn the main parts of the body and how  
blood travels around the body. 

 

Meet the Team! 

Team Leader: Richard Newsome 

Teaching Staff: Caroline Henry-Ledgister,  
Holly Lovell and Craige Young  

Support Staff: Abdul Ahmed, Liz Baldwin, 
Abbygale Cox, Maleka Cushnie, Yvonne  

Johnson and Sabrina Saccuzzo 

Topic 

In Topic, we will focus on computing skills this 
half term. Using software on both tablets and 
laptops, the children will build their own apps 
linking to our topic of ‘Shakespeare’.  

 

Supporting Your Child’s Learning at Home 

Please remind your child to read each evening 
and add a comment to the home school  
reading record. We will be checking these 
each morning. Activities are set weekly every 
Friday on Mathletics and SPAG.com to be 
completed by Thursday. 

Writing 

In writing, we will focus on writing for a  
range of purposes. The children will write  
diary entries in role, recounts of events and  
re-tell narratives. The context for all of our 
learning will be ‘Macbeth’. 

 

Reading 

This half term we will focus on refining  
children’s ability to respond to written  
comprehension questions appropriately. We 
will apply a full range of reading skills to look 
at our core text: ‘Macbeth’ and stand alone 
comprehensions. 

Mathematics 

All groups will revise areas from across the 
maths curriculum, including place value, the 
four operations, fractions decimals and  
percentages and shape, space and measure. 
Learning conversion facts for measures 
(1kg=1000g) would be beneficial. 

Notes 

Please be aware that SATs will take place in the 
week beginning Monday 13th May. Tests will be 
completed every day Monday to Thursday. The 
children will be able to join us for breakfast from 
8am each day to prepare them for the day 
ahead. 


